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Elsen, Nikki

From: Marie Kyle FSPA <mkyle@fspa.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:21 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Rezoning of property at 508 South 5th Avenue

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
September 1, 2020 
 
As a member of the Washburn Neighborhood Association, I wish to register my support for the rezoning of the property 
at 508 South 5th Avenue to allow Catholic Charities to establish the Franciscan Community Resource Center at that 
location.  
 
The services proposed to be offered at the new Resource Center include financial training, rent and utilities assistance, 
mental health and emotional support services among other supports for a vulnerable population.I support these 
services integral to the city's efforts to stem homelessness.  The LaCrosse Collaborative to End Homelessness, 
together with Catholic Charities, has made strides to combat chronic homelessness. It is my understanding that services 
to be offered at this property would take place in the building; outdoor gatherings would be minimal.  Although I 
resonate with some of the concerns of neighbors, I believe we need to work for the greater good of the community and 
persons who have fallen victim to the loss of jobs during this pandemic or other downturns in business or personal 
circumstances. 
 
I support the request to rezone the property at 508 South 5th Avenue. 
 
Sister Marie Kyle 
809 Viterbo Drive 
LaCrosse, WI 54601  
Washburn Neighborhood 
 
 
 
--  
Marie Kyle, fspa 
809 Viterbo Drive,   
La Crosse WI 54601-4657 


